GLEN HOUSING ASSOCIATION
50.
VALUATION OF PROPERTIES
POLICY STATEMENT

The Association’s first re-valuation exercise was carried out in April 2003 with              the appropriate impairment checks, interim and full valuations carried out since then.

According to the current SORP (Statement of Recommended Practice) regulations,       full valuation is required every 5 years and an interim (desk-top) valuation required in year 3.  Years 1, 2 and 4 require interim valuations if the market suggests that there has been material movement.

In relation to the above, the Association has the following programme in place:




February 2014
:
Full valuation due



Year 1

February 2015
:
*



Year 2

February 2016
:
*



Year 3

February 2017
:
Interim valuation due



Year 4

February 2018
:
*



Year 5

February 2019
:
Full valuation due
* Interim valuation only required if market suggests there has been material movement.

  Confirmation of this will be sought from the Valuer and Auditor at the appropriate time.
COMPANY/POLICIES & CONTRACTS – Valuation of Properties – Policy Statement (February 2013)
